Dave Yost - Auditor of State

May 10, 2018

Steven Schmidt, CPA and Director of Finance
City of Green

1755 Township Park Boulevard

P.0.Box 278

Green, Ohio 44232-0278

Dear Mr. Schmidt:

| am writing in response to your request to create the Pipeline Settlement Special Revenue
Fund.

Your request has been approved.

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please do not hesitate to contact David B.
Thompson at 1-800-345-2519.

Sincerely,

e Ot

Unice S. Smith
Chief, Local Government Services
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